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MONTHLY MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Hosted by:      Tom Watkins, City of Salem

11:00 am         Registration
11:30 am         Lunch  
12:30 pm        Speaker: Nick Reid, Office of the Inspector General

Topic: Interpreting 30B Exemptions
1:30 pm           Business Meeting
2:00 pm           Adjourn

AGENDA FOR MAPPO BUSINESS MEETING OF
Wednesday, June 13th, 2012

Finz Seafood and Grille, 76 Wharf Street, Salem, MA

1) Welcome – David Geanakakis

2) Introduction of New Members and Guests

3) Announcements: 
 

a. Our next meeting will be Thursday September 20th at the 14th Annual 
Massachusetts Higher Education Consortium Product Expo in Sturbridge, MA 
hosted by Ellen Bickelman.  More details to come!
     Note, this is the THIRD THURSDAY of September 

b. Co-Treasurers report - Thomas Watkins and David Gelineau
c. Meeting minutes – Sarah Stanton
d. Volunteers for Speaker, Meeting, and Conference Committees needed
e. Members interested in joining the Executive Board to fill out terms.
f. Meeting locations and hosts are needed for November 2012, January 2013, 

February 2013, and March 2013 monthly meetings.  

4) Other Business and Member’s Agenda Items

1. Presentation 
2. Website update – Tom Watkins
3. OSD update - Sarah Stanton, David Geanakakis

4. _____________________________________________________________
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